
Public Notice 
 

Wilber Township 
March Board of Review 

 
Will meet at the Township Hall, 3120 Sherman Rd, East Tawas, MI 

 
Tuesday, March 5, 2024, 9:00 A.M. Organizational Meeting, no appeals will be heard.  
Monday, March 11, 2024, Appeals will be heard from 3:00 P.M – 9:00 P.M. 
Wednesday, March 13, 2024, Appeals will be heard from 9:00 A.M – 3:00 P.M. 
 
Written appeals are recommended and must be accompanied by a completed Board of Review petition 
(form L-4035). The petition form approved by the State Tax Commission (form L-4035) is available at 
www.twp-assessor.com. When you reach the site, click the “Board of Review” tab. All contact 
information to submit a written appeal is listed below.  In personal appeals are encouraged to be 
scheduled by appointment only.  

 
How to submit a Written Appeal or Schedule Appointment: 
Email: townshipassessor06@gmail.com 
Mail: Assessor, PO BOX 352, Oscoda, MI 48750 
Hall Drop Box: 3120 Sherman Road, East Tawas, MI 48730 
Questions? Contact Assessor: Jessica Landry, 989-820-6961 
 

Written protest MUST be received by 1:00pm March 13, 2024, to be presented to the Board of Review.  
Please verify with the assessor that your appeal has been received. 

 
Mark Nunn, Township Supervisor 
Robert White, Township Clerk 
Jessica Landry, Assessor  


